

Community Board No. 2

43-22 50th Street, 2nd Floor Woodside, New York 11377 (718) 533-8773 Fax (718-533-8777 Email qn02@cb.nyc.gov www.nyc.gov/queenscb2

Morry Galonoy Chairperson Debra Markell Kleinert District Manager

March 3, 2022

Nicole Garcia Queens Borough Commissioner NYC Department of Transportation 120-55 Queens Boulevard, Room 285 Kew Gardens, New York 11484

RE: Letter of Support for the 34th Avenue, Broadway to 69th Street Protected Bike Lane Project

Dear Commissioner Garcia:

At the March 1, 2022 meeting of the Transportation Committee a motion was made and seconded to send a letter of support for the 34th Avenue, Broadway to 69th Street Protected Bike Lane Project.

With a quorum present, the vote was all in favor to send this support letter unanimously by a show of hands with none opposed and no abstentions.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely

Debra Markell Kleinert District Manager

DMK/mag

cc:

Morry Galonoy, Chairperson, Community Board 2 Sheila Lewandowski, Chair, Transportation Committee Thomas Mituzas, Co-Chair, Transportation Committee Gretha Suarez, NYC Department of Transportation

DOT Letter of Support for the 34th Avenue, Broadway to 69th Street